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UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA

SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND APPLIED SCIEICE

CHARLOTTESVILLE 22901

DEPARTICIT OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING
REACTOR FACILITY Telephone: 80h-92h-7136

June 20, 1974

Mr. D. J. Skovholt
Directorate of Licensing

Office of Re6ulation
U. S. Atcmic EnerEy Co==ission
Washington, D. C. 205h5

Re: Docket No. 50-62

Gentle =en:

As a result of a telephone conversation with Mr. Robert Ca=pbell, A.E.C.
Operator Licensing Examiner on June 18,197h, we are submitting a revised
Operator Requalification Program for the University of Virginia Reactor
Facility. Mr. Ca=pbell suggested certain revisions and additions to the
program.

The revised program is attached for your consideration.

Very truly yours, -

I b$9
Jh P. Farrar

,

Operations Manager
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